Shirley Rukcic

From: Shirley Rukcic

Sent: Tuesday, October 10, 2017 2:21 PM

To: ‘Boyd, Jeffrey'

Subject: Sunshine Law request

Attachments: Armstrong Teasdale Representation Letter Sept 2014.pdf; Legal Services Expenditure
Journal.pdf

Dear Alderman Boyd- In response to your Sunshine Law request dated October 5, 2017, | have attached the following
documents:

1. Armstrong Teasdale Representation Letter
2. Legal Services Expenditure Journal

We are unable to provide you with the additional legal representation agreements due to these documents being an
exception from public disclosure pursuant to Mo. Rev. Stat. 610.021(1).

In regards to your request for “the most current financial statement for each financial account on behalf of the parking
division...” We will need further clarification as to what is meant by “financial statement.”

Thank you.

Shirley Rukcic

Custodian of Records

Director of Administration & Counsel
City of St. Louis Treasurer’s Office
133 S. 11* St., Ste. 530

St. Louis, MO 63102

314-612-1475

**Please note my new email address of rukcics@stltreasurer.org

From: Boyd, Jeffrey [mailto:boydj@stlouis-mo.gov]
Sent: Thursday, October 5, 2017 11:49 AM

To: Shirley Rukcic <Rukcics@stltreasurer.org>
Subject: Sun Shine Request

Shirley,

Please provide me with the entire legal contracts for all law firms doing business with the parking division as well as year
to date expenses for FY18.

In addition, please provide me with the most current financial statements for each financial account on behalf of the
parking division to included but not limited to banks, credit unions, investment accounts and all others.

Jeffrey L. Boyd



